
 
 
From: Koppang, Craig <Craig.Koppang@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 8:28 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Zsamba, Anne Marie <AnneMarie.Zsamba@crowncastle.com>; Pelon, Tricia 
<Tricia.Pelon@crowncastle.com>; Amanda Warner <Amanda@northeastsitesolutions.com>; Sheldon F 
<sheldon@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: CONSTRUCTION START NOTICE: EM-T-MOBILE-144-210115, Crown 873128, APP 529714, 
CT11203B 
 
CSC – Please be advised that T-Mobile is providing noticed that construction will be starting next week 
for the site referenced above.   If you have any questions, please let us know.  
 
Thank you, Craig 
 
CRAIG KOPPANG 
Construction Manager 
M: (617) 816-1620 
 
CROWN CASTLE 
Crowncastle.com  

 

** Attention all Contractors - Anytime a Crown site is accessed for any reason you must 
call our NOC at 800-788-7011 upon arrival and departure 

 

This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by anyone 

other than the recipient is unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this 

email.  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.crowncastle.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Fontaine%40ct.gov%7C2f04ec96232e4f3d8bb108d93a3054d3%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637604801525601695%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PcQZx4%2FHAT%2FkHvCddTgKijis9wY4bBNr9rpMwf7PYdc%3D&reserved=0

